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Mentions
Times Leader: Huber breaker owners agree to sell site
http://citizensvoice.com/news/huber-breaker-owners-agree-to-sell-site-1.2318358
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Water Woes: DEP unsure of source of contamination
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/03/water-woes-dep-unsure-of-source-ofcontamination/
Lock Haven Express: Groundwater quality study meeting March 28
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/03/groundwater-quality-study-meeting-march-28/
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Facts about NRG's Cheswick plant
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13451659-74/letter-to-the-editor-facts-about-nrgs-cheswick-plant
Air
Post-Gazette: Engineers compete to detect methane leaks — a powerful climate pollutant
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/03/26/Engineers-compete-to-detectmethane-leaks-a-powerful-climate-pollutant/stories/201803190207
Daily American: CPV says diesel will not be burned at Cambria County site
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/cpv-says-diesel-will-not-be-burned-at-cambriacounty/article_d88bb0ae-2e97-11e8-9dcd-db00124dcbe7.html
Allegheny Front: Ohio River Town Reacts to EPA Settlement to Reduce Manganese in the Air
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/ohio-river-town-reacts-to-epa-settlement-to-reduce-manganese-inthe-air/
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh's city-paid demolitions saw sharp decline amid asbestos rules
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/03/22/Pittsburgh-demolition-budget-controller-auditMichael-Lamb-Maura-Kennedy-asbestos-regulations-Allegheny-County-Health-Department-KarenHacker/stories/201803220176
Climate Change
Pennlive: Breaking the 'Cowspiracy': Why the solution to climate change is right under our forks
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/03/breaking_the_cowspiracy_why_th.html#incart_river_index
Tribune-Review: John Stossel: New secretary of State can keep Trump on climate track
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/13443487-74/john-stossel-new-secretary-of-statecan-keep-trump-on-climate-track
Pittsburgh Business Times: City to send letters about compliance with building sustainability
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/03/27/city-to-send-letters-about-compliancewith.html

PublicSource: Activists aren’t the only ones preaching about climate change. Some Pittsburgh
congregations do, too.
https://www.publicsource.org/activists-arent-the-only-ones-preaching-about-climate-change-somepittsburgh-congregations-do-too/
PublicSource: Pittsburghers ask leading environmentalist: How can we fight climate change and impacts
of the planned cracker plant, fracking?
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburghers-ask-leading-environmentalist-what-can-be-done-to-fightclimate-change-and-impacts-of-the-planned-cracker-plant-fracking/
Washington Post: Shell — yes, that Shell — just outlined a radical scenario for what it would take to halt
climate change
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/energy-environment/wp/2018/03/26/shell-yes-that-shell-justoutlined-a-radical-scenario-for-what-it-would-take-to-halt-climate-change/?utm_term=.4ef7258627e1
Conservation & Recreation
Altoona Mirror: Chain saw trainees learning to make the cut at rail trail
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/03/chain-saw-trainees-learning-to-make-thecut-at-rail-trail/
Times News: East Penn farm gets OK for biosolids
https://www.tnonline.com/east-penn-farm-gets-ok-biosolids
Tribune-Review: Hays eagle egg not cracked, could hatch Sunday: Audubon Society
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13459349-74/hays-eagle-egg-not-cracked-could-hatch-sundayaudubon-society
Everybody Adventures: Google Earth a handy tool for finding fishy hot spots
https://adventures.everybodyshops.com/google-earth-fishing-hot-spots/
Tribune-Review; Pittsburgh's Hays eagles are parents again, welcome first eaglet of 2018
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13458309-74/pittsburghs-hays-eagles-are-parents-again-welcomefirst-eaglet-of-2018
Tribune-Review: 13th Street in Sharpsburg will remain closed indefinitely
http://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/13200891-74/13th-street-in-sharpsburg-will-remain-closedindefinitely
Post-Gazette LTE: The Legislature is hurting Pa. fishing by interfering with fish commission
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/03/26/The-Legislature-is-hurting-Pa-fishing-byinterfering-with-fish-commission/stories/201803260064
Post-Gazette: An eaglet is coming out of its shell in Hays nest
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2018/03/23/Eaglet-pipping-begin-pecking-egg-in-Haysnest-pittsburgh-audubon-western-pennsylvania/stories/201803230125

Post-Gazette: Aggressive non-native Japanese barberry shrub is damaging Pennsylvania forests,
Chatham research shows
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/03/23/Japanesebarberry/stories/201803240010
Post-Gazette: Legislators challenge Fish and Boat cash reserves
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2018/03/25/Fish-and-Boat-cash-reserves-legislatorsJohn-Arway/stories/201803250070
Post-Gazette: How to Make a Walleye | On Ohio’s inland lakes, biologists give a little help to natural
reproduction
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2018/03/25/Walleye-Mosquito-Lake-biologist-naturalreproduction-Ohio-Department-of-Natural-Resources/stories/201803250097
Energy
Reading Eagle: Limerick nuclear power plant refueling itself, local economy
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/limerick-nuclear-power-plant-refueling-itself-localeconomy
WITF/StateImpact: PES bankruptcy plan approved by court
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/03/26/pes-bankruptcy-plan-approved-bycourt/?_ga=2.134811889.1839404123.1522067214-1758981886.1515592228
Lock Haven Express: The solar window is still open (column)
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2018/03/the-solar-window-is-still-open/
Allegheny Front: Coal Country Students Look to Renewable Energy to Keep the Lights on at School
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/coal-country-students-look-to-renewable-energy-to-keep-the-lightson-at-school/
WESA: Expanding Rebate Program Among Ideas Considered To Promote Electric Vehicle Purchases In PA
http://wesa.fm/post/expanding-rebate-program-among-ideas-considered-promote-electric-vehiclepurchases-pa#stream/0
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields
Altoona Mirror: Little Juniata cleanup planned
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/03/little-juniata-cleanup-planned/
Times News: Palmerton council rejects EPA bid to drill
https://www.tnonline.com/palmerton-council-rejects-epa-bid-drill
Mining
Tribune-Review: DEP inks emergency contract for River Drive in Cambria
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13456933-74/dep-inks-emergency-contract-for-river-drive-in-cambria

Pittsburgh Business Times: Former Consol president sues coal company
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/03/26/former-consol-president-sues-coalcompany.html
Oil and Gas
Reading Eagle: Pipeline project needs strong state oversight
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-pipeline-project-needs-strong-state-oversight
WJAC: DEP approves permit for injection well in Clearfield County
http://wjactv.com/news/local/dep-approves-permit-for-injection-well-in-clearfield-county
WESA: Wastewater Well Opposed By Some Clearfield County Residents Secures State Permit
http://wesa.fm/post/wastewater-well-opposed-some-clearfield-county-residents-secures-statepermit#stream/0
Post-Gazette: DEP approves Clearfield County waste disposal well
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/03/23/DEP-approves-ClearfieldCounty-waste-disposal-well/stories/201803220193
Pittsburgh Business Times: Energy startup could see first natural gas liquids storage within 2 years
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/03/23/energy-startup-could-see-first-natural-gasliquids.html
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Why high gas prices?
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13359303-74/letter-to-the-editor-why-high-gas-prices
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Educate on fracking
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13323655-74/letter-to-the-editor-educate-on-fracking
Allegheny Front: The Health Risks of Fracking from A to Z
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/heath-risks-of-fracking-from-a-to-z/
Post-Gazette: Monroeville Council withdraws ordinance on oil and gas development zoning
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2018/03/22/Monroeville-Councilwithdraws-ordinance-on-oil-and-gas-development-zoning/stories/201803150022
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Why high gas prices?
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13359303-74/letter-to-the-editor-why-high-gas-prices
Waste
Reading Eagle: Take measured approach to landfill dispute
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-take-measured-approach-to-landfill-dispute
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Slideshow: Penn College students tour County Landfill
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/03/slideshow-penn-college-students-tour-countylandfill/

Tribune-Review: Got an old TV? Westmoreland Cleanways is taking them again
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13455930-74/got-an-old-tv-westmoreland-cleanways-is-takingthem-again
Tribune-Review: Spring leaf and yard waste pickup dates announced in Penn Hills
http://triblive.com/local/monroeville/13455539-74/spring-leaf-and-yard-waste-pickup-datesannounced-in-penn-hills
Water
Reading Eagle: Exeter Township supervisors delay vote on sale of wastewater treatment plant
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/exeter-township-supervisors-delay-vote-on-sale-ofwastewater-treatment-plant
Morning Call: Now that Lake Minsi is drained, work to begin on repairing dam, sprucing up parkland
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nws-slate-belt-lake-minsi-20180321-story.html
Scranton Times: Monday Update: Conditions at Archbald trailer park improve
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-conditions-at-archbald-trailer-park-improve1.2318201
Centre Daily Times: Have questions for Nestle Waters officials? Here’s how you can talk to them
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article206825649.html
Lock Haven Express: Lamar Business Park is ready and waiting; NPDES permit renewed
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/03/lamar-business-park-is-ready-and-waiting/
Lock Haven Express: Help the Chesapeake Bay (LTE)
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/03/help-the-chesapeake-bay/
Observer-Reporter: LETTER Marianna dam removal necessary
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-marianna-dam-removalnecessary/article_c8d74cfa-2d33-11e8-8d91-b7822ab4dd86.html
WTAE: Barge workers find body of missing man in Ohio River
http://www.wtae.com/article/barge-workers-find-body-in-ohio-river/19597767
WPXI: Water streams down Lawrenceville street after water main break
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-streams-down-lawrenceville-street-after-water-mainbreak/722351398
Tribune-Review: PWSA urges property owners to respond to free waterline replacement offer
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13456300-74/pwsa-urges-property-owners-to-respond-to-freewaterline-replacement-offer
Tribune-Review: Springdale balks at paying double for sewage situation it says will no longer exist

http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13446293-74/springdale-balks-at-paying-double-forsewage-situation-it-says-will-no
Tribune-Review: Bridgeville set to repair sanitary sewers
http://triblive.com/local/carlynton/13426068-74/bridgeville-set-to-repair-sanitary-sewers
Post-Gazette LTE: We can’t risk contaminating the Allegheny River with treated wastewater from
fracking
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/03/25/We-can-t-risk-contaminating-the-AlleghenyRiver-with-treated-wastewater-from-fracking/stories/201803250049
Post-Gazette: Smallman Street set for months-long sewer, water project
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/03/26/Smallman-Street-PWSA-sewer-water-upgradeparking-traffic-Strip-District-Pittsburgh/stories/201803230191
Post-Gazette: PWSA offering complete lead line replacements at no charge
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/03/23/PWSA-lead-service-line-replacements-RobertWeimar-Will-Pickering-curb-box-inspections-private-connection-publicconnection/stories/201803230155
Miscellaneous
Lancaster Newspapers: Victory Church withdraws plan for 1,200-seat church near Shoppes at Belmont,
says smaller design is in the works
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/victory-church-withdraws-plan-for--seat-church-nearshoppes/article_8f7e64ce-3121-11e8-bc2b-cf7de45d8231.html
Altoona Mirror: Silk Mill project likely to get environmental grant
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/03/silk-mill-project-likely-to-get-environmentalgrant/
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Independent planning commission led to start of county planning
department; early projects included county landfill, water and sewer systems, and floodplain
management
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/03/independent-planning-commission-led-to-startof-county-planning-department/
Observer-Reporter: I70/79 flyover ramp at south junction open after truck overturns
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/i-flyover-ramp-at-south-junction-open-after-truckoverturns/article_197a5674-31b8-11e8-8d5e-977e3ce05a84.html
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Councilwoman wants city to combat landslides before they happen
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13465220-74/pittsburgh-councilwoman-wants-city-to-combatlandslides-before-they-happen
Tribune-Review: AccuWeather: Region could see rain/snow mix heading into Easter weekend
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13466376-74/accuweather-region-could-see-rainsnow-mix-headinginto-easter-weekend

